
 
Good morning Councillor Brown, 
 
I guess it’s no mystery where I stand on the 0% tax increase, as I was quote throughout this article 
http://www.lfpress.com/news/london/2012/07/09/19966456.html.  As a resident of Old South, I just 
wanted to connect with you and let you know that indeed, if 0% means any of the cuts to services as 
listed in the Appendix to the staff report, I simply can’t support it.  So, yes, I am asking you to increase 
my taxes next year, as surprising as that may sound. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Abe Oudshoorn, RN, PhD 
Assistant Professor, Year 4 Coordinator 
Arthur Labatt Family School of Nursing 
Western University 
Rm H142, Health Sciences Addition 
London, Ontario, Canada N6A 5C1 
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